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Dear Friends,

Welcome to term three! I hope
the last couple of weeks have
been enjoyable for you all.

I’m super excited that Trivia
Night tickets are now on sale.
See the info opposite and
book quickly - we do have a
limited capacity and it’s sure
to be a fun night with lots of
prizes up for grabs!

If you can’t make Trivia, don’t
worry, our online raffle is now
live and we’ve got even more
amazing prizes for some very
lucky winners. Buy up big to
win and support our $50 000
fundraising goal, which will be
given to the school to help
fund Additional Learning
Support Staff at LLV.

Have a great weekend!

bit.ly/FOTVTrivia22 

BOOKBOOK
YOURYOUR

TICKETSTICKETS
NOW!NOW!

RAFFLERAFFLERAFFLE
IS LIVE!IS LIVE!IS LIVE!

  The Dinner Ladies

  Taronga Zoo

  Macquarie Centre

  KX Pilates Lindfield

  Dinner on the Table

  F45 Training Lindfield

  Cafe Lyon

  Lane Cove Aquatic Centre 

  Roseville Cinema

  Atlas Co.

  The Greengate Hotel 

raffletix.com.au/2022fotv
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Did you know that Friends of the
Village has a Business Directory?  Our
aim is to facilitate connections within
our community. We want to have  lots
of businesses listed in our directory
so that the next time you’re looking
for a particular good or service, you
can take your pick from a Village
provider! We’d really love to build up
the Directory this  year, so if you’d like
your business advertised on our
website, please shoot us an email at
friends@llv.community

  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Business
Directory

F O T V

Come join us!

THERE ARE BAGS OF BOOKS AT RECEPTIONTHERE ARE BAGS OF BOOKS AT RECEPTIONTHERE ARE BAGS OF BOOKS AT RECEPTION
TO TAKE HOME AND COVER TOO!TO TAKE HOME AND COVER TOO!TO TAKE HOME AND COVER TOO!

COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERINGCOMMUNITY VOLUNTEERING
Last term, we had a shuffle of our Working Groups and created
COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS. It is envisaged that this group will coordinate
volunteering projects in our local community and that we can create
opportunities for parents/carers to spend time with their students whilst
also giving back in a meaningful way to those who might benefit. 

We are looking for someone who might like to lead this group - it’s not a
huge amount of work, to be honest! It just requires finding a charity or
organisation who might need a hand on a one-off weekend afternoon, for
example, and then coordinating a roster of volunteers to take part. 

If this sounds like something you could do, please send Lisa an email at
president@llv.community and we’ll get to work! 






           
 

We cannot wait to
share all the

exciting details of
this very special

event!! It will be a
very glamorous

and artistic evening
and FOTV, LLV

Staff and our very
own students are
currently hard at

work making
preparations!

STAY TUNEDSTAY TUNED

28 OCT GALA28 OCT GALA  


